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Newsletter to members 

 

DRUGS IN SPORT LUNCHEON – Friday 12th October 2018 

 

Attached is the flyer for the next Carbine Club luncheon.    Professor Dave Gerrard OBE, CNZM 

is our guest speaker.   An Olympian and Commonwealth Games gold medallist with a medical 

degree, he has the ideal background for specialising in the area of sports medicine.    As Chair of 

the World Anti-Doping Agency Committee for Therapeutic Use Exemptions (TUEs) since 2013 

and a former Chair of Drug Free Sport New Zealand, amongst a host of other roles in sports 

medicine, he has been at the forefront of work to detect illegal drug use in sport.     

With no shortage of questions raised about drugs in sport over the past few years, including 

questions over high profile athletes use of TUEs and the Russian doping scandal, this will be a 

fantastic opportunity to hear from someone up with the current state of play regarding the use 

of TUEs, progress in detecting drug cheats and developments in thwarting future cheats. 

Invite some guests and join us on the 12th October.    If you can register your interest early it is 

much appreciated as it very much assists in the organisation of the event. 

 
 

Regards 

 

VJ Latta 

Secretary 
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